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A Letter From Mrs. Caro 
Ready for a Super Year! 

Dear Parents,  
 
I am very excited to begin this 
new school year and meet all 
of you and your second 
graders. I know that this year 
will be full of learning and fun. 
This year's theme will be 
superheroes! The theme will be 
incorporated into our lessons 
throughout the year. One of my 
goals is to create a safe and 
loving classroom environment. 
 I would also like to have an 
open communication with you. I 
will actively encourage and 
support your involvement in 
your child's learning experience. 
Any suggestions on how to best 
guide your child would be very 
much considered and 
appreciated.  
 

I will be soon giving each 
parent a handbook with policies 
and procedures, general trip 
information, calendars, 
homework details, and 
everything else that you need 
to know to remain informed of 
your child's experience in my 
classroom. Please do not 
hesitate to ask me any 
questions throughout the year. I 
will be more than happy to 
meet with you to address your 
questions and concerns. I have 
included a few of my favorite 
things, so that you and your 
child can get to know me a little 
better. I look forward to 
learning more about you and 
your child as we go through this 
wonderful year together. 

Contact me!  
 

Email: kaylac@hpcaphilly.org 
 

Cell: (267) 216-6978  
(Text/Call before 6:30 PM) 

 
*In-person meetings by 

appointment* 

A FEW OF MY 
FAVORITE THINGS 

Color: Turquoise
 

Foods: Pizza, Mexican food 
 

Drinks: Caramel Iced Coffee 
 

Animal: White Tiger 
 

Hobbies: Singing, Dancing 
 

I love: Babies, Puppies



 

  

 

 

  Back to School Supply List 
 

 
Below is a list of supplies your child needs for the first day of school: 

 
 2 dozen #2 lead pencils 

 
 Erasers 

 

 1 Pencil box 
 

 1 box of markers (broad tip, washable, 8-10 pack, like Crayola) 
 

 1 box of 24 Crayola Crayons 
 

 1 box of colored pencils 
 

 1 black and white composition notebook 
 

 2 spiral notebooks 
 

 (3) Two-pocket plastic folders: Red, blue, and green 
 

 3 glue sticks 
 

 Child-safe scissors 
 

 1 box of Ziploc bags 
 

 2 boxes of tissues 
 

 1 bottle of hand sanitizer 
 

 1 bottle of Clorox wipes 
 

 1 roll of paper towels 
 
 *A mid-year supply list will be sent home to help replenish some items 

 
 
 

Thank you for your help! 

 


